
 

 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/122                                                  15th January 2022 

 
SUBJECT : CHOICE OF THIRD LANGUAGE IN CLASS VI 

 Dear Parents  

As you are aware that your ward will be in Class VI in the upcoming session -2022-

2023, he/she will be required to study a third language besides Hindi and English.  

The school offers French, German and Sanskrit as the third language.  You are 

requested to choose any one of these as the third language for your ward. 

Kindly note that the language will be allotted to the student based on his/her 

performance in English in Term-III. 

A Google form for your preference of third language will be shared by the Class 

Teacher. You are requested to fill the same by 20th January 2022. No changes for 

the same will be entertained once the form is submitted. 

Regards 

 

Alka Chadha 

Headmistress (Primary) 


